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Ciaran McGee

From: Ciaran McGee
Sent: 06 June 2024 16:25
To: 'Brian Harkin'
Cc: Eoin O'Catháin
Subject: Proposed Residential Development - Long Mile Road, Dublin: Surface Water 

Management Strategy
Attachments: PIE-ROD-GEN-SW_AE-DR-CD-10001 (SuDS Strategy).pdf; PIE-ROD-GEN-SW_AE-

DR-CD-10002 (Flood Extents).pdf

Good afternoon Brian, 
 
I hope this email finds you well. I am currently working on the engineering inputs for a future planning 
application for an apartment development at Parkmore Industrial Estate, Long Mile Road, Dublin. The 
applicant and the design team leads recently had a S247 Meeting with SDCC on the 13th May. Unfortunately I 
was not in attendance at this meeting but I see from notes taken at the meeting that you were in attendance 
from SDCC Drainage Department. We have been reviewing and incorporating the feedback received during 
this meeting in relation to drainage into our proposals that are currently being developed. The attached 
sketches outline our envisaged SuDS strategy for the development along with indicating our building locations 
in relation to the CFRAM flood extents. The SuDS strategy sketch is currently high-level and its purpose is to 
present to SDCC our envisaged strategy in terms of surface water management for the site while also showing 
that the comments from the S247 meeting will be addressed in our designs. A fully developed design will be 
prepared for planning. The drainage strategy will incorporate Blue/Green roofs on each block to attenuate 
runoff from the buildings at source, along with possibly shallow basins and/or permeable paving in the open 
space areas at ground level. 
 
Any feedback from yourself at this stage would be greatly appreciated so that we can incorporate it into our 
final designs ahead of submitting a planning application. If you were willing to take a brief call at some point 
once you have had a chance to review to run through any queries that you may have that would be very much 
appreciated. If this email would be better directed towards somebody else from the SDCC Drainage 
Department I would be grateful if you could put me in contact with them. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Ciaran McGee CEng MIEI 
Senior Engineer 
 
Roughan & O’Donovan | consulting engineers 
Arena House, Arena Road, Sandyford, Dublin 18, Ireland 
t +353 (0)1 294 0800 
www.rod.ie 
 

 
 


